[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello all, 5/6 Forest days will be taking place on the following dates: Monday 11th November - Ash Tuesday 12th November - Holly Thursday 14th November - Silver Birch Children will need to come in appropriate and warm outdoor clothing - wellies would be suitable if they own them. They will also need to bring a clean change of footwear for inside the school building. All children require a packed lunch which we will be eating in the forest school. Kind Regards Miss Wilson, Mrs Wheeler and Miss Redman
